From: Richard kernish [

Sent: 31 October 2018 09:28

To: Curry, Rav

Subject: Fwd: [ o5 /5555 for 33 HEATH DRIVE NW3
75B

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

As discussed, the residents at 32 Bracknell Gardens are asking for the works to be carried out, however,
they are not the owners of the Lime trees which stand at 32 and 33 Heath Drive, but will be attempting to
gain permission from the owners to do the works.

Please also add an extra spec to each of the applications to the Limes to:

Cut back to boundary line all overhang over No 32 Bracknell Gardens, 2-3m approx without causing an
adverse effect on balance of trees.

Many thanks for your attention, hope I have covered everything

Lesley
G & R TRees
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